From:

Sent: 04 September 2017 00:00
To: Planning

Subject: Tree Fell

Reference : 2017/4617/T

| was shocked an appalled when | received the letter about the felling of no one tree but both trees
in the courtyard area of our buildings.

I live on the third floor opposite one of the trees and would be extremely saddened if the tree were
to be cut down. It is not causing any obstruction, but rather pleasure.

Throughout the year we see its changing leaves and colours and for many years the same birds
come back to nest in it. There is very little foliage or green in the courtyard so to loose the trees
would be awful.

They bring much pleasure when | am looking out of my window from the kitchen.

There is absolutely no explanation in the letter as to why it is proposed to cut them down and | feel
it is totally unnecessary to do this.

Please DO NOT FELL these OLD and BEAUTIFUL TREE's.

Yours sincerely,

Emma Fryer

Block F

Peabody Buildings
Herbrand Street

Sent from my iPad



